Rodger Roppolo

From: James Pace

Sent: Tuesday, 16 May 2023 9:54 AM

To: Rodger Roppolo

Subject: FW: (ECM:20684437) Notice of Exhibition - Digital Advertising Sign - Ixion Street Pedestrian Bridge, Baulkham Hills (DA 23/4396)
Attachments: Notice of Exhibition DA 23-4396.pdf

Hi Rodger,

Regarding DA 23/4396 and your enquiry about Council’s intent to make a submission, Council has reviewed the proposal and has no objections. Therefore, in this instance,
Council will not be making a submission.

Regards,

James Pace
Senior Town Planner

Administration Centre, 3 Columbia Court Norwest NSW 2153
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